
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Tara Jungersen, 

As we near the end of our fiscal year, I would like to take the opportunity to recognize the 
countless contributions volunteer leaders, like yourself, have made to the ACA Sexual Violence 
Practice Support Task Force from 7/1/2019-6/30/2020. 
 
On behalf of all of us at the American Counseling Association, thank you for the generous gift of 
your time, talent, and expertise. Your participation ensured, in part, that professional 
counselors get the support they need.  

The work you did has greatly strengthened ACA’s ability to achieve a number of our strategic 
goals and campaigns throughout all of our committees and taskforces. Without contributions 
like yours, ACA and the counseling profession would not be able to continue to grow and 
ensure ethical, culturally-inclusive practices that protect those using counseling services. 

During this unprecedented time, your individual and collective efforts are deeply appreciated.   

I wish you continued success and look forward to future opportunities to work together on 
behalf of the profession.   

 

Regards, 

 

Heather Trepal, Ph.D. 

ACA President 


